
 

 

Connect Ed 
 

Good evening Jamestown Middle School families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few 
important reminders for the upcoming week. 
 
Monday is a teacher workday. There will be no school for students.  
 
This week is the beginning of the 4th quarter. Teachers will be talking with students about 
finishing the year strong. This last quarter will go by quickly and we want to make sure 
that we are making the most of our time. Please help us by making sure that your student 
is here and prepared for learning each day.  
 
Softball and baseball will have games on Tuesday at home against Northwest Middle and 
on Thursday at home against Kiser Middle. The track team will have a meet at home on 
Wednesday against Northern Middle.   
 
That’s all for this week. We look forward to seeing you all back next week! 
 
Go Tigers!!! 


